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Grace letter

22.08.2020

To our stakeholders:
[bookmark: _GoBack]
We recognize that a key requirement for participation in the UN Global Compact is the annual preparation and
posting of a Communication on Progress (COP) that comprises of a CEO statement of continued support for
the UN Global Compact, a description of practical actions with regard to the principles of the UN Global Compact, and a measurement of outcomes or expected outcomes.
We are late in creating, sharing and posting our COP report due to our new company structure. Conscia is now a holding company which holds 6 companies. we are currently in the final stage of establishing a group sustainability strategy. as our new fiscal year starts october 1, we are currently integrating this ‘environment, social and governance (esg)’ plan to our fy21 business plan. 
THUS, we ask for an extension period in order to be able to post a COP that describes our conscia group’s efforts, measures and progress to implement the principles of the UN Global Compact. Our new COP report will be posted on the UN Global Compact website by 16. october 2020 at the latest.

Sincerely yours,
Janni bilenberg
cmo, conscia a/s
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TO OUR STAKEHOLDERS:


 


 


WE RECOGNIZE THAT A KEY REQUIREMENT FOR PARTICIPATION IN THE UN GLOBAL 


COMPACT IS THE ANNUAL PREPARATION AND


 


POSTING OF A COMMUNICATION ON PROGRESS (COP) THAT COMPRISES OF A C


EO 


STATEMENT OF CONTINUED SUPPORT FOR


 


THE UN GLOBAL COMPACT, A DESCRIPTION OF PRACTICAL ACTIONS WITH REGARD TO 


THE PRINCIPLES OF THE UN GLOBAL


 


COMPACT, AND A MEASUREMENT OF OUTCOMES 


OR EXPECTED OUTCOMES.


 


WE ARE LATE IN CREATING, SHARING AND POSTING OUR COP


 


REPORT DUE TO 


OUR 


NEW COMPANY STRUCTURE. 


CONSCIA IS NOW A HOLDING COMPANY 


WHICH HO


LDS 6 


COMPANIES. WE ARE CURRENTLY I


N THE FINAL STAGE OF ESTABLISHING 


A GROUP 


SUSTAINABILITY STRATEGY. 


AS OUR NEW


 


FISCAL YEAR 


STARTS OCTOBER 1, WE ARE 


CURREN


T


LY INTEGRATING 


THIS 


‘ENVIRONMENT, SOCIAL AND 


GO


VERNANCE


 


(ESG)


’ 


PLAN TO OUR 


FY21 BUSINESS PLAN.


 


 


THUS,


 


WE


 


ASK FOR AN EXTENSION PERIOD IN ORDER TO BE ABLE TO POST A COP 


THAT DESCRIBES OUR 


CON


SCIA


 


GROUP


’


S


 


EFFORTS


, MEASURES 


AND PROGRESS TO 


IMPLEMENT THE PRINCIPLES OF THE UN GLOBAL COMPACT. OUR NEW COP REPORT 


WILL BE POSTED ON


 


THE UN GLOBAL COMPACT WE


BSITE BY 


16. OCTOBER 2020


 


AT 


THE LATEST.


 


 


SINCERELY YOURS,


 


JANNI BILENBERG


 


CMO,


 


CONSCIA 


A


/S
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